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Contact Us 
 �	� For further information visit supersa.sa.gov.au or contact our local Member Services team 

via email at supersa@sa.gov.au or phone 1300 369 315.

The following pages outline important changes which may affect your Triple S account 
from 30 November 2022.

SIGNIFICANT EVENT NOTICE

20 OCTOBER 2022

Changes to fees for members who hold both a Triple S and Super SA Select account 
Currently, a member who holds both a Triple S and Super SA Select account is charged administration fees 
and costs for their Super SA Select account, but not on their Triple S account. From 30 November 2022, 
where a member holds a Super SA Select account as well as a Triple S account with a balance greater than 
zero, administration fees and costs will be applied to both accounts.
Where a Super SA Select member continues their insurance in the Triple S Scheme but they do not otherwise 
hold a balance in their Triple S account, no administration fees and costs will be payable in Triple S. 
For further details regarding fees please see the Triple S and Super SA Select Product Disclosure statements.  

Triple S Account Changes Applicable to Super SA Select Members


